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Rolls Royce Logo

Rolls Royce visited many colleges 
and universities, setting a 

competition to design a logo for 
one of their future company's. I 

was humbled and slightly 
overwhelmed to have my design 
chosen as the winner. I then met 

with the team and exchanged 
countless emails for months 

tweaking and experimenting with 
the design. This experience taught 

me so much for the future

Gary Vaynerchuk Video

My dad interviewed entrepreneur 
Gary Vaynerchuk for the second 
time in 2019 and asked if I could 

edit the video, I made an intro, 
removed any stumbles and colour 

corrected the provided clip
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DERBY COLLEGE

I then began an Art Foundation, 
where I designed all my work on 
the Adobe Suite. 

I completed a two-year Creative 
Media course, in which I studied 
graphic design and photography.
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ABOUT ME

To summarise a few of my
achievements I have animated a
short video for you to get a
brief understanding of who I am
in 1 minute and 59 seconds! You
can find the video here:
https://youtu.be/NC7wHHIeqC0

HOBBIES

It might seem strange that I get 
excited thinking about colours, 
typography and composition, but 
my passion for design has 
remained strong throughout my 
personal life too.
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Website
louishughes.co.uk

Email
louishughes1@gmail.com

Phone

07517-263046

DOB

21/03/2001

Rayburn Tours Ltd

As part of a dynamic creative 
team, I assisted in driving, 

developing, and improving the 
business's design needs. Mentored 

by the Senior Graphic Designer, I 
enjoyed soaking up my team's 
experience and increasing my 

knowledge of the Adobe Creative 
Suite.

Feb 2020 - Aug 2020

Louis Hughes LTD

While searching for another 
full-time position, I set up my own 

company. This enabled me to take 
advantage of an abundance of 

freelance requests while I 
continued to search for a full-time 

role. Over the last six months, I 
have enjoyed working with 

international clients and remained 
productive throughout the 

pandemic.

Nov 2020 - Present

Sep 2017 - Feb 2020


